
Report on participation in the online mobility 

 

First of all, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to Simon Kleinschmidt 

for his guidance and support throughout my online mobility. His professionalism, 

friendliness, and willingness to help made this experience not only productive, but also 

truly inspiring. It was a pleasure to work under his mentorship and discover new aspects 

of science and technology. 

 

As part of this online mobility, I studied in detail the theoretical foundations of 

additive manufacturing, which allowed me to better understand its principles, 

capabilities, and applications in the modern engineering environment. At the same 

time, I actively developed my skills in working with engineering software 

environments, in particular SolidWorks and MATLAB. These programs are important 

tools in the field of mechanical engineering and automation, so the opportunity to 

improve my knowledge and practical skills was extremely valuable to me. 

 

I would also like to note that the scholarship greatly facilitated the learning 

process, allowing me to fully focus on research and academic tasks without being 

distracted by financial aspects. This played an important role in my efficiency and 

motivation throughout the entire mobility period. 

 

I am extremely grateful for this unique and unforgettable experience! It has not 

only broadened my knowledge but also contributed to my professional and personal 

development. 


